2147 McElmurray Rd
Hephzibah, GA 30815
(706) 592-3730

Welcome 6th Grade Students and
New to Pine Hill Middle!

Masks are encouraged and we will continue to

practice social distancing.

Returning students, please meet your teachers

online via website videos.

New students, please come tour the facilities /

and learn about programs at PHMS. accept.understand.love

Carl Robinson III, Principal
robinca@richmond.k12.ga.us

Dr. Michelle Olivares, Assistant Principal Theresa J. Williams, Assistant Principal

olivami@richmond.k12.ga.us willith1@richmond.k12.ga.us
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